
VENUE DATE TIME CELEBRATIONS AND INTENTIONS AND MEETINGS 

Parish Church Saturday 9th  7.30pm The Vigil of the Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Paddy & Bridget Conlon, The Bridge, Mullahowney 

(Facebook Live) 

Fr. Peyton Centre Sunday 10th 10.00am Anniversary Mass for Fr. Patrick Peyton C.S.C  

(SEATED BY 9.40am) 

Parish Church Monday 11th  9.30am Freda Howley, Currower 

Fr. Peyton Centre Tuesday 12th 12.15pm Intentions of the Seniors Group (Facebook Live).  

Parish Church Wednesday 13th ——— No Morning Mass 

Parish Church Thursday 14th  9.30am Sick of the Parish  

Parish Church Friday 15th  7.30pm Deceased Clergy and Religious, who served and from         

Attymass Parish 

Parish Church Saturday 16th 10.00am John Gallagher, Kildermot 

Parish Church Saturday 16th  7.30pm The Vigil of the Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time: 

Mary, Tom, Bea Cunney, Carrowkerribla 

Patrick Melody & Martin Igoe, Graffey (Facebook Live) 

Parish Church Sunday 10th 10.30am The Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time: Mass for the People 

NEWSLETTER 

Inspired by the Life and Work of the Venerable Patrick Peyton CSC, we 

the people of Attymass Parish strive to build a Community that is rooted 

in Gospel Values and is deeply committed to the Mission of Jesus. 

Parish Mission Statement 

MONTH OF JULY 

CHURCH DIARY THIS WEEK  

PARISH AND DIOCESAN SAFE GUARDING 

www.achonrydiocese.org/diocesan-policy 

PARISH REPRESENTATIVES 

Veronica Peyton and Padraic Walsh 

Fr. John Maloney 

Parochial Administrator 
Parish House and Office: 096-29990 

Parish Mobile: 085-2552984  

attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org 

www.attymassparish.org 

Twitter: @AttymassParish 

St. Feichin’s National School 
Telephone 096-45076 

office@attymassns.ie.  

Fr. Peyton Memorial Centre 
Opening Hours:  

Monday to Friday from 10am to 5pm 

If you need assistance please phone         

096 45374. . 

NEWSLETTER ITEMS: Under  GDPR, the protection of your  personal data is impor tant to us. We are happy 

to include your notice in our Parish Bulletin, but please ensure that you have received the consent of any persons      

referenced before submitting a notice to us. Please submit items by Wednesday evening at 8pm, via email 

(attymassparish@achonrydiocese.org) if possible and please include your  contact details. Thank you. 

The Parish Masses on Mondays, and Saturday evenings will be live-streamed on the Parish Facebook page 

and Parish webpage. Any other Masses are put online when requested will be marked by asterisks (*) in 

the Church diary above  

Newsletters are single use items. If you take one upon entering the Church, please bring it home do not  

leave it in the seat as it will have to be thrown away.  



 
 
 
 

We remember in our prayers Joe Conlon, 
Rooskey and late of Cullane and all those 
whose anniversaries occur around this 
time and we also remember all who have 
passed away during the coronavirus    
pandemic. May they rest in peace. 

A sincere thanks to all who have handed 
in their contributions (the weekly        
envelopes) for the support of the parish.  
The amounts received in June: Envelopes 
€1,397.50 Loose €21.32, Candles 
€115.41, Donations €20, Covid-19 €20. 
Please know that your support is very 
much appreciated and not taken for  
granted. Fr John 

1.Please sanitise your hands as you enter 
the church. 

2. People are encouraged to wear        
Face masks  

3. Holy Communion will be distributed 
into the hand only 

5. Newsletters are single use items. If you 
take one upon entering the Church, please 
bring it home – do not discard it.  

6. There is no room in the sacristy to             
accommodate people due to Covid-19 
regulations. Please wait in your seat if 
you wish to see me. Fr. John 

Masses will be celebrated in the          
cemeteries of the Parish weather          
permitting as follows: Church Yard:     
Friday 15th July at 7.30pm, New 
Killeen Cemetery: Sunday 24th July at 
10.30m, Bonnifinglas Cemetery: Sunday 
31st July at 10.30am, Old Killeen       
Cemetery: Fr iday 5th August at 
7.30pm 

We welcome into our Christian           
Community Jack Padraig Hughes who 
was baptised on 2nd July in our Parish 
Church. We congratulates his parents and 
family and we ask God’s blessing upon 
them all 

We extend congratulations to Stephen 
Gallagher, Byhalla who won World 
Championship for 19 Gent Irish dancing. 
Stephen belongs to the Moffatt school of 
Dancing  
 
 

This a day of celebration for young     
people (18-30) in the diocese of Achonry. 
It will be a time to celebrate faith and life 
with other young people in a welcoming 
and joyful atmosphere. There will be an 
opportunity to hear how one sports star – 
Andy Moran – combines sport, work and 
faith. You will have time to respond to 
what he has to say. There will be a Mass, 
celebrated by Bishop Paul Dempsey. This 
will be followed by a barbecue and live 
musical entertainment. This will all      
happen at St Nathy’s College,              
Ballaghaderreen, F45 V122, on July 17th 
beginning at 5.00 pm. Please register on 
Eventbrite by scanning the QR code    
below 

 
 
 
 

A follow up Choir Rehearsal for Youth 
Gathering takes place in St Nathy’s     
College Oratory on this Sunday evening, 
July 10th, at 6pm. Young musicians and 
singers especially welcome. 

The family of 14-year-old Newry      
schoolboy Daniel Greer are appealing to 
people across the island of Ireland to help 
save his life by signing up as bone       
marrow donors because a transplant is 
now his only chance to beat leukaemia. 
Please sign up to check if you are his 
match. In the Republic of Ireland: https://
www.giveblood.ie/bone-marrow/ 
Worldwide: https://wmda.info/donor/
become-a-donor/ 

Priesthood in Achonry Diocese – Have 
you the courage to respond to God’s 
call?. Contact Our Vocations Director, Fr 
Paul Kivlehan, The Presbytery,            
Ballaghaderreen, Co. Roscommon. Tel. 
094 - 9860011, Mobile 087 - 3683535,    
E-mail pkivlehan@achonrydiocese.org or       
contact any local priest.  

A weekend retreat given by Fr. Vincent 
Sherlock entitled ‘As They Have been 
told’- Reflections from Scripture and 
Life, takes place in the Fr. Peyton Centre 
on 15th & 16th July. Cost €25.00            
including refreshments and lunch.         
Registration from 6pm on Friday 15th 
July. To book a place phone 096 45374 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
What does ‘evangelize’ mean? To give 
witness with joy and simplicity to what 
we are and what we believe in. 
Pope Francis 

The Bofield C.C.E. Seisiuns return to the 
Fr. Peyton Centre on Thursday 21st July, 
door open at 8.30pm 

Congratulations to Paddy Roache who 
won a jackpot of €402 in the Moy Davitts 
50/50 draw last Saturday. A huge thank 
you to everyone who supported last 
week's draw, it is greatly appreciated. 
Tickets are available in the usual retail 
outlets and by clicking https://
smartlotto.ie/Bohola-moy-davitts 

The Fr. Patrick Peyton Centre are looking 
for volunteers to help in the recently 
opened information hub in Knock village 
close to the Shrine called ‘Mission of 
Father Patrick Peyton CSC’. If you would 
like to help please call the Centre          
096-45374  

The annual Reek Sunday pilgrimage 
takes place on Sunday July 31st at 
Croagh Patrick.  Confessions on the    
summit 7:30am - 2:00pm.  Mass hourly 
from 8:00am - 2.00pm   

North West STOP are hosting: 'Sunrise 
for STOP' on Saturday 30th July at 
5.15am. for further information: https://
www.njuko.net/sunrise-for-stop-2022. 
Free counselling call/text:086 777 2009 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  

Dear Jesus, the Venerable Patrick Peyton 
devoted his priestly life to strengthening 
the families of the world by calling them 
to pray together everyday, especially the 
Rosary. His message is as important for 
us now as it was during his life on earth. 
We beg you, therefore, to hasten the day 
of his beatification, so that your faithful                 
people everywhere will remember his 
message that the family that prays      
together stays together, will imitate him 
in his devotion to your Mother and ours, 
and will be inspired by his holy life to 
draw ever closer to you with childlike 
confidence and love. Amen 

BEATIFICATION PRAYER 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

DANIEL GREER 

FR. PEYTON CENTRE 

SAFETY MEASURES 
DIOCESAN YOUTH CHOIR 

CONGRATULATIONS 

CEMETERY MASSES 

‘AS THEY HAD BEEN TOLD’ 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

REEK SUNDAY 

SEISIUNS 

SATURDAY 16th July 2022 

Reader:  Geraldine Walsh 

Eucharist:  Padraic Walsh 
 

SUNDAY 17th July 2022 

Reader:  Anita Kelly 

Eucharist:  Hugh McHugh 

NORTH WEST STOP 

DIOCESAN PRIESTHOOD 

BAPTSIM 

WELCOME TO THE TABLE 

MOY DAVITTS 


